WRENTHAM PARISH COUNCIL NEED YOUR VIEWS -
COMMUNITY INTRASTRUCTURE INVESTMENT OPPORTUNITY

We will shortly begin to receive Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) monies from the Development
at Chapel Road.

We would welcome the views of residents about how you would like to see this money spent.

There are restrictions — CIL must be spent on —
e The provision, improvement, replacement, operation or maintenance of infrastructure; or
e Anything else that is concerned with addressing the demands that development places on
an area.

Please email your suggestions to the Parish Clerk (clerk@wrenthampc.org.uk) — these will then be
shared with Councillors and discussed at our September PC meeting.

A Public Meeting to further discuss CIL spending will be held later in the year.
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